
Round 2Friday, October 18th



Mascot Tryouts
Dear Grade 3-5 Families,

We are so excited to introduce our brand new PS 234Q Mascot, The Phantom!  

All students in grades 3-5 are invited to try out for the position, provided we have 
parental consent and a medical health physical on file.  

Round 2- Tryouts will be during the school day on Friday, October 18, 2024.  

Please be advised that if your child makes the team, they would need to attend our sports 
games and other school activities.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to to contact our parent coordinator, Mr. 
Brown, at jbrown112@schools.nyc.gov

____________________________________________________________________

Mascot Tryouts

I give my  child, _________________________ of class ______________ permission to 
try out for the Mascot team. 

_____ I understand that this is a commitment to be at our sports games and other school 
events.

Parent’s Signature ________________________________ Date _____________
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